IN FAVOR Beth Ineck

Beth Ineck is an Idaho Native and has lived in the Nampa
community since 2002. She spent 14 years working for the City of
Nampa to grow a dynamic community. She currently works for the
Boise Valley Economic Partnership which is the regional economic
development organization supporting business development in
Ada and Canyon County. She has been active in the Nampa
community for a number of years, serving on the Saint Alphonsus
Nampa Community Advisory Board since 2017 and the Canyon
County Boys and Girls Club Board of Directors since 2020.
Outside of her love for growing the regional economy and building
strong communities Beth has two children who attend Columbia
High School and has been married for 18 years to Matthew Ineck.

Beth has decided to support the Nampa Auditorium District effort
and serve on the Board because she believes that the visitors
benefiting from the tremendous community assets should
participate in the funding and maintenance of those facilities. The
Auditorium district will provide an avenue to fund needed capital
improvements at the Nampa Civic Center and ldaho Center. These
venues are a great asset bringing important quality of life events
to the community but come with a significant cost that should not
solely be paid by city of Nampa taxpayers.



